## School Committee Workshop Shrewsbury High School 64 Holden Street Shrewsbury, Massachusetts

## Wednesday, May 3, 2017

Ms. Sandy Fryc, Chairperson; Dr. Dale Magee, Vice Chairperson; Ms. Erin Canzano; Mr. Jason Palitsch; Dr. Joseph Sawyer, Superintendent of Schools; and Ms. Barb Malone, Director of Business Services. Absent: Mr. Jonathan Wensky, Secretary.

The meeting was convened at 6:30 pm by Sandy Fryc.

## **Interviews of Assistant Superintendent Candidates**

Dr. Jane Lizotte, Principal of Sherwood Middle School, was interviewed by the committee for the position of Assistant Superintendent. She asked and answered questions and engaged in discussion with committee members.

When Dr. Lizotte was finished, Ms. Amy Clouter, Principal of Coolidge Elementary School, was interviewed by the committee for the same position. She asked and answered questions and engaged in discussion with committee members

When Ms. Clouter finished her interview, the committee engaged in a discussion about the merits of each candidate. The Superintendent will take these comments under advisement as he makes his decision regarding which candidate to recommend by May 10, 2017.

## Adjournment

On a motion by Jason Palitsch, seconded by Dale Magee, the committee unanimously agreed to adjourn the meeting at 8:59 pm. Roll call votes are as follows: Dale Magee, yes; Jason Palitsch, yes; Erin Canzano, yes; and Sandy Fryc, yes.

Respectfully submitted,

Erin H. Canzano School Committee Member

Documents referenced:

- 1) Resume and references of Dr. Jane Lizotte, Principal of Sherwood Middle School
- 2) Resume and references of Ms. Amy Clouter, Principal of Coolidge Elementary School
- 3) Suggested Interview Questions for the Assistant Superintendent position from Dr. Sawyer
- 4) Pre-employment Inquiry Info